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TO:  All Owners & Pending Registration Applicants of Automated Teller Machines in Illinois 

 

FROM: Kerri Doll, Director of Banking 

 

DATE:  September 28, 2016 

 

SUBJECT: Registration for the 2016-2017 year 

 

 

The Division of Banking has extended all registration dates of currently registered ATM credentials (also 

known as accounts) to December 31, 2016.   

 

ATM holders who have not submitted annual renewal paperwork for the 2016 renewal year must submit this 

paperwork by December 31, 2016.  Upon receipt and approval of this paperwork, your registration expiration 

date will be updated to July 1, 2017.  If you require an annual renewal form, please contact Ms. Stephanie Goff 

at (217) 785-1678 or e-mail the Department your request at IL.Banks@Illinois.gov .  

 

The Division of Banking wishes to thank you for your cooperation.  Please feel free to contact our Compliance 

Officer,  Mrs. Diana Rogers, at (217) 524-5364 if you have any further questions regarding your ATM 

registration(s). 
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